Football Parent Meeting
April 8, 2024 - 7pm
Main Cafeteria

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm by Katie Dearing, TouchDown Club President

Touchdown Club - Katie Dearing:

Parents were asked to pick-up Lift-a-thon packets (please see Katie if your packet is highlighted)
Please be sure you have turned in your player contact information sheet

Be sure to like and follow our social media sites

Be sure you have signed up for a committee

Kid’s Camp - July 23rd-25th 5:30-8:00pm

The “away” concession stand will now belong to football! We will need volunteers to work the
concession stand at each game

We will be planning Spirit Nights this year - Thank you to Tracy Higgins for volunteering to head this up!
The Lonas Family is in our thoughts & prayers - cards are on the back table to sign. Donations are
appreciated to help with food and gas to and from the hospital

Fundraising - Chip Best:

Please pick up a sponsorship flyer if you know of a business to reach out to! There are 3 levels of
sponsorship

Lift-a-thon - April 29th at 4:00pm in the weight room - everyone is invited to attend - money is due by
May 20th

Pick-A-Date fundraiser will be May/June

Outback & Carwash will be in July

Golf Tournament - July 18th- please sign up for this committee if you want to help

Treasurer’s Report - Erik Hogan

Erik shared the expense report for April. Hard copies were provided
Bylaws have been revised. They will be posted on the SportsYou app and the website

Coach’s Report - Coach Whit

Coach Whit encouraged all parents to participate in our program

We currently have 156 players. We are expecting more before the season starts

Spring Scrimmage is in 39 days

8th graders have been coming over for practice on Mondays & Wednesdays - All rising 9th graders
need to sign up for weight lifting in the Fall

Be sure your player is current on all Dragonfly paperwork

Spring/Summer Schedule - Coach Whit went over the calendar for the upcoming season - this will be
posted on the SportsYou app

Players will practice on Thanksgiving morning

All parents and players be sure you have Coach Whit's number - 404.966.5208

New coaches should be approved at the next county board meeting - all coaches will be at our next
parent meeting in May

What’s Coming up Next:



e Save the Date: End of the Season Banquet - January 12, 2025
e Backpack Buddies community service opportunity - Wednesday, April 17th 7:00-8:00pm - parents &
players - please RSVP on SportsYou

Next Meeting - Monday, May 6th @ 7pm - Main Cafeteria - Meetings will take place on the first
Monday of each month, unless it's a holiday



